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The Planning Inspectorate

COMMENTS ON CASE (Online Version)
Please note that comments about this case need to be made within the timetable. This can be found in the notification letter sent by the

local planning authority or the start date letter. Comments submitted after the deadline may be considered invalid and returned to
sender.

Appeal Reference: APP/X2410/W/23/3316574

DETAILS OF THE CASE

Appeal Reference APP/X2410/W/23/3316574

Appeal By DAVID WILSON HOMES EAST MIDLANDS

Site Address Land off Barkby Road
Queniborough
Leicestershire
LE7 3FB
Grid Ref Easting: 464315
Grid Ref Northing: 312470

SENDER DETAILS

Name MR JOHN WESTON

Address 1 Avenue Close
Queniborough
LEICESTER
LE7 3DS

ABOUT YOUR COMMENTS

In what capacity do you wish to make representations on this case?

Appellant

Agent

Interested Party / Person

Land Owner

Rule 6 (6)

What kind of representation are you making?

Final Comments

Proof of Evidence

Statement

Statement of Common Ground

Interested Party/Person Correspondence

Other
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YOUR COMMENTS ON THE CASE

Further to my comments via email on 10th and 13th June 2022 I would like to make the inspector
aware of the current situation regarding health care for the area. As stated, the 2 Doctors Surgeries in
Syston are under tremendous pressure to provide urgent and routine appointments, indeed a non -
urgent appointment can take anything from 2 to 3 weeks.
Typically they are saying that the waiting times for certain procedures are as follows:
Cardiology 11 to 12 Months
Cardiology 20 Months
Urogynaecology 15 to 18 Months
Gastroenterology 12 to 14 Months
Dermatology 12 Months
General Medicine 5 to 6 Months
Respiratory/Spirometry 5 to 6 Months/9 Months
Radiology 6 to 8 Months
There are other community health services that also show excessive wait times: such as Ultrasound,
Echocardiogram, Community Paediatrics, CAMHS, Adult ASD/ADHD and Transgender Service.

The granting of this application for a further 150 houses ( and a possible extra 300 people minimum)
would have a severe impact on the health service in the area. The wait times shown are for the current
level of the population in the area, any increase would surely impact on them.
I understand also that Nationally there is a shortage of GP's so that any amount of money paid to the
Surgeries under the S106 scheme would solve the problem.
If there are NO Doctor's available, then any money paid by the developers would have very little effect.
I feel that this application should once and for all be REJECTED
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